
Schedule of Reports for Council  
September 14, 2021 

 
Council 

Resolution 
or Member 
Question 

 

Subject Department 
 

Report to Council 
 

Comments Referred to 
Budget 

Councillor 
Carrick 

BIA for the Town of 
LaSalle Administration October 2021 

 
At the July 14, 2020 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
Councillor Carrick requests an Administrative Report be 
prepared regarding the establishment of a BIA for the 
Town of LaSalle. 
 

 

379/21 Alternate Parking Public Works October 2021 

 
At the January 12, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
“That an Administrative report be prepared outlining the 
implementation of alternate parking within the Town of 
LaSalle.” 
 

 

Councillor 
Renaud 

Gil Maure Park 
Fencing Public Works October 2021 

 
At the March 23, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
Councillor Renaud requests an Administrative Report be 
prepared and brought back to Council regarding the 
fencing near the water at Gil Maure Park, focusing on the 
spacing of the fence poles, the current standards and 
code.  
 

 

Councillor 
Carrick 

Front Road – Old 
Arena Site Administration Fall 2021 

 
At the April 13, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
Councillor Carrick requests an Administrative Report be 
prepared and brought back to Council regarding the 
property on Front Road at the old Arena Site.  
 
 

 



Schedule of Reports for Council  
September 14, 2021 

 

Councillor 
Carrick 

Additional Parking for 
Heritage Park Administration Referred to 2022 

Budget  

At the June 8, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
Councillor Carrick requests an Administrative Report be 
prepared regarding additional parking spaces at Heritage 
Park. 
 
CAO/DCAO Note:  The parking at Heritage is consistent 
with parking at parks of that size and nature and has 
been increased with the recent park rehabilitation.  While 
Administration has not yet received any concerns 
regarding this (directly from residents) the situation will 
continue to monitor over the next several months and if 
adjustments are required will be referred to the 2022 
Budget. 
 

Yes 

590/21 Normandy Sidewalk 
Review Administration Referred to 2022 

Budget 

At the July 13, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
“That the report of the Deputy CAO dated June 16, 2021 
(PW-22-2021) regarding the Normandy Sidewalk Review 
be received. That Council refer to the subject matter of 
this report to the 2022 budget session.” 
 

Yes 

Councillor 
Akpata 

EMS Distribution 
During COVID Administration  October 2021 

At the August 24, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council: 
 
Councillor Akpata asks Administration if there have been 
any changes made to EMS distribution due to COVID-19. 
 
Clerk’s Note: Response received from Bruce Krauter, 
Chief of Essex-Windsor EMS and forwarded to members 
of Council via email. 
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